
Daffodil International University
Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering

Faculty of Engineering
Date: 14.05.2025

Revised Notice on Final Examination
Spring 2025

All the students of the EEE department, are being notified that the final examination
of Spring 2025 will be stafied from 17.06.2025 instead of 14.06.2025 and will be

continued till 28.06.2025. All the students are advised to take preparation for the

examinations properly.
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